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1st April 2014 

 

Dear Nigel 

 

The Pollution Prevention and Control Act 1999 

The Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2010, as amended. 

Lafarge Tarmac Cement Batching  EP46/4/RAB 

 

Further to my visit on 28
th

 March 2014, I can confirm that the process is generally compliant 

with the permit.  One area in which there may be issues in the future is the fact that the 

conveyor belt is not covered and may therefore be susceptible to wind whipping.  I suggest 

that this is monitored during the drier months of the year. 

 

I also have concerns regarding the dustiness of the wider site in general although I 

have addressed this is the letter relating to the coating plant. 

 

The process has been risk assessed as Low. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Louise Burns 

Environmental Health Officer 

Environmental Health 


